
DENMAN HOUSING REVIEW 

Please join us at the 

Open House
on Nov 14th from 2-4pm or 5-7pm

at the Denman Activity Centre
to share your thoughts on critical issues

related to housing on Denman Island and
share concerns and aspirations.  

The Denman Housing Review Project is
a review of the Denman Island Official
Community Plan (OCP) and Land Use
Bylaw (LUB) to determine community
support for policy updates in relation to
affordable and attainable housing.


